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June 22, 2015
To Kirk McKinley:

We, the City Council, would like to thank you for your service to the City of Shoreline.
You have been a significant part of our City staff since 1996, and you will be missed.

You have been instrumental in planning and executing the improvements to the
Interurban Trail and Aurora Corridor, two legacy projects in our community. The
improvements on the Aurora Corridor have made this State Highway safer for
motorists and pedestrians and have beautified our signature boulevard. We
appreciate your hard work and dedication on the Aurora Corridor as we come to the
completion of this milestone project.

As well, your help in laying out priorities for future projects and funding sources
through the Transportation Master Plan process was instrumental. Your facilitation
of the many, many community meetings was professional and personal. You helped
citizens feel their opinion mattered. We appreciated your clear messages and calm
demeanor. You have helped “educate” 22 Councilmembers, four Public Works

Directors and countless citizens.

Thank you again for your service to the community. We wish you safe travels and all
the best in your retirement.
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